

AMALGAMATED TRANSIT UNION LOCAL 279

2212 GLADWIN CRESCENT, UNIT C9, OTTAWA, ONTARIO K1B 5N1 (613) 738-3177 FAX (613) 526-1696

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

February 21, 2024

TO:

All ATU Local 279 Members

FROM:

ATU Local 279 Executive Board

SUBJECT:

NOTICE OF ASSESSMENT – PAYROLL DEDUCTION

As stated in Article 29 (Legal Arbitration) of the A.T.U., Local 279 By-Laws, it stipulates that the Members be assessed until such a time as The Arbitration Fund is showing a balance of fifty thousand dollars (\$50,000). In order to circumvent any fiscal problems, an assessment of ten dollars (\$10.00) per pay is required until the fund has been replenished.

Please be advised that the Employer has been instructed to deduct the ten dollars (\$10.00) amount per pay beginning Pay Period #7/2024. This will be over and above the regular Union Dues deduction.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 613-738-3177 ext. 224 or at c.fitzpatrick@atu279.ca.

Chuck Fitzpatrick

Secretary-Treasurer

February 21, 2024